Exchange of Gifts Survey Distribution
The four complete sets of the Exchange of Gifts of Service survey form will go to: 
Rev. Sally (for the Spiritual Leadership  Team)
Rev. Noel (for the IB Spiritual Leadership Committee)

Pattyfaye (for the IB Visioning Committee)
Holly Wells (for the IB Volunteers Committee)
Initial batch processing:

Rev. Noel will make an Excel database of the names, phone numbers, email addresses, gifts of expertise offered, gifts of service offered, and gifts of service anticipated, which will be available to all of the above persons by early Friday morning, October 8. A separate compendium of e-mail addresses will be provided for entry into a broadcast listserv entitled acknowledgement@ntmo.org.
The ministers and Rev. Noel will prepare two general e-mails (one from the Spiritual Leadership Team, and one from the Interim Board) to be sent to all respondents via the acknowledgement listserv no later than Friday evening, October 8, so that they will be received prior to the following Sunday’s service, at which the question may be asked “Did everyone receive an acknowledgement of the survey taken last Sunday?” and any who did not referred to Revs. Noel or Sally.
Those who do not have e-mail addresses will receive calls by Saturday, October 9, from Rev. Sally (A – L) or Rev. Noel (M – Z).
The Visioning and Volunteer committees will also compose general e-mail responses tailored to their respective oversights, to be sent no later than the week of October 11-15.
Individual responses:

The Spiritual Leadership Team and various IB Committees will share the task of responding individually to each survey participant. 
Rev. Noel will devise a system via which each survey participant receives an individual e-mail response or phone call from a member of the Interim Board by Friday, October 15. The Spiritual Leadership Team is encouraged to do likewise. 

The Volunteer and Visioning Committees will respond individually to survey participants as they deem it appropriate to do so.
Coordination:

Revs. Sally and Noel, Pattyfaye and Holly will share a joint listserv (survey@ntmo.org) on which to keep one another updated on their progress with the survey, share pertinent insights on the survey and its processing, as well as any corrections, changes, or updates required in the survey database.

Others may also be added to this listserv as the four principals see fit. 
